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1/18/2022 

Columbia County Building Department 
 
Re: Aaron Simque Homes / Bristol - Lot 14 & Lot 34 The Preserve / Lake City, FL 

 To whom it may concern: 

This letter is in reference to inspection issues on the above referenced project. 

1. The builder did not install a header over the dormer windows. 

a. Because the load is so minimal the (2) 2X4 SPF #2 top plates can act as the header provided, they are 
continuous across opening. 

 

 

 

Mark Disosway, PE 
Florida Professional Engineer #53915 

 Mark Disosway, P.E. 
163 SW Midtown Place, Suite 103 Lake City, FL 32025, Ph (386) 754-5419 


